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Mr. Petar Kraytchev, Consul General
Consulate General of the Republic of Bulgaria
230-65 Overlea Blvd

Toronto ON M4H 1P1

Dear Consul General:

| would like to take this opportunity to extend my sincere best wishes and
congratulations on the occasion of the Republic of Bulgaria's National Day on March 3.

This special occasion serves as an opportunity to acknowledge the contributions and
achievements of Bulgaria's people, and celebrate the customs, culture and rich history
of your country.

Toronto's motto Diversity Our Strength emphasizes that our diverse, multicultural
communities are what make our city a vibrant and unique place in which to live, work
and play. The Bulgarian community's presence in Toronto is integral to the diversity that
forms our city's identity.

On behalf of Toronto City Council and the people of our city, | wish the Republic of
Bulgaria and its citizens continued success and prosperity.

Yours truly,

ayor of Toronto
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